Welcome Shabbat this Friday, Jan. 28, at 6:30 p.m., at a potluck Shabbat dinner at the home of Hildy Waterman and Bob
Rosenberg in Rockport.

RSVPs necessary so we know how many to expect. To RSVP call or text Hildy at207-542-1743.

Directions to 8 Achorn Lane, Rockport.

From Rockland:

Take Rte. 17 west. Go through intersection of 17/90 and continue a little less than a mile until you see the Water Company on the right. Turn left onto
Mirror Lake Lane. Take the first left onto Achorn Lane. We are the small cape at the bottom of the cup-de-sac on the left (last house on the left). Semi-
attached garage and raised beds in front.

From Camden: Take Route 90 to Route 17. Turn right onto Route 17. After a little less than a mile, turn left onto Mirror
Lake Lane. Follow directions above.

We look forward to celebrating Shabbat with friends. See you Friday! And don't forget to RSVP.
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